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NAME DATE RECEIVED RESPONDENTS ACTION 

Concerns raised by 
residents of sheltered 
housing scheme in 
Harnham)  

17/10/2014 32 Official response sent by Adult Care 
Commissioning & Housing and subsequent 
meetings arranged. 

Petition to tackle the Gull 
problem in Devizes. 

20/10/2014 320 Devizes Area Board established a Working 
group to examine the problem. A plan to stop 
breeding has been developed in consultation 
with an expert. Part of the funding for the 
project has been agreed, the remaining 
funding is to be sourced. Petition remains 
active. 

Improve road safety on 
the A338 between 
Salisbury and Ringwood 

17/11/2014 454 
 

Communications attempted to contact the 
originator through change.org to explain the 
petitions process but were unsuccessful in 
receiving a response. Petition remains active.  

Petition for a grit bin for 
Evans Close, 
Chippenham, from 
residents through Duncan 
Hames MP 

09/12/2014 34 Official response sent by Wiltshire Council 
explaining that extra bins could not be 
provided however existing ones could be 
relocated. It was also noted that Chippenham 
Town Council had provided a bin for Evans 
Close prior to the petition being submitted.   

Petition to Chief Executive 
BT Openreach South 
West. To provide the 
Cannings Exchange with 

19/01/2015 250 Issue noted at Devizes Area Board and official 
response sent by the Programme Office. BT 
would not install superfast broadband as it was 
not commercially viable. As such, Wiltshire 
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Fibre Optic superfast 
broadband ASAP in 2015. 
Wiltshire Council was 
requested to support the 
installation of super-fast 
broadband in this area. 
 

Council will be initiating the roll-out in this area. 
Surveying work has begun and the build is 
expected to begin in Summer 2015. Petition 
remains active. 

To allow one hour free 
parking in Wiltshire car 
parks to help local town 
centres and support local 
businesses - Petition from 
Duncan Hames MP 

05/02/15 3750 Official response sent by Highways. The 
petition will be considered as part of the 
consultation on the current Car Parking 
Review. Petition remains active.  

  


